

Friday July 19th 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Carnival

Tel: 020 3434 5210

We had another great carnival today. Lots of fun was had in the sun. The hard work from all classes in preparing the activities for the stalls was very much appreciated and there were lots of smiles all round.









Trips

The end of term trips have continued this week with visits to the Horniman Museum Aquarium and Animal Walk, Surrey Docks Farm and Battersea Park Zoo. Pupils have really enjoyed visiting different places and being out seeing different animals and travelling on the school bus with their classmates.

There are a few visits happening next week.







Summer Holiday Local Offer

Please do check the Southwark local offer to see what activities are still available for the summer holidays. If you need any help please don't hesitate to ask Farzana to support you.





Have a lovely weekend.

EmcCarthys

Best wishes,

Erin McCarthy

Head of School